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Waste Application Reg No WO268-01 

Health and Safety Authority 

Attention: Alice Dolierty/Tara Horigan 

19 February 201 3 Reg. No. WO268-01 

Re: Waste licence application in respect of a facility at Lyndon Dou,glas, Moynalvey, Summerhill, Meath, 
Register No. WO268-01, in accordance with the Waste Management (Licensing,) Regulations. 

Dear Ms Doherty/Ms Horigan 

I ani to advise that the Agency declares that the above application is regarded as having been withdrawn on 
12 February 201 3 in accordance with Article 21(2) of the relevant Waste Management (Licensing) 
Regulations. 

The Agency has informed Meath County Council, who is the appropriate enforcement authority, of the 
withdrawal of the application. 

Any further correspondence i n  relation to this facility should be forwarded to Meath County Council. 

Please note tliut there is iio reqirirenzerit, jbr you to ackizowledge receipt qftlzis letter. 

Yours sincerely 

Eve O'Sullivan 
Programme Officer 
Office of Climate, Licensing & Resource Use 
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